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" Admiral of the Fleet of the Soviet Union
Sergei G. Gorshkov was the product of a
tradition unlike those of his Western
contemporaries. He had a unique background of
revolution, civil war, world wars, and the
forceful implementation of an all-controlling
communist dictatorship. Out of this
background of violence and overwhelming
transformation came a man with a vivid
appreciation of the role and value of navies,
but with his own unique ideas about the kind
of navy that the Soviet Union required and
the role that navy should play in Soviet
military and national strategy. Western naval
observers have persisted in attempting to
define Admiral Gorshkov in Western naval
terms. Many of these observers have been
baffled when they found that the man and his
actions simply did not fit conventional
narratives. This book lays out the tradition,
background, experiences, and thinking of the
man as they relate to the development of the
Soviet Navy that Gorshkov commanded for
almost three decades and that was able to
directly challenge the maritime dominance of
the United States—a traditional sea power.
His influence persists to this day, as the
Russian Navy that is at sea in the twentyfirst century is, to a significant degree,
based on the fleet that Admiral Gorshkov
built. "

New Battle for the Atlantic
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India’s Maritime Strategy
The first authorised biography of Australia's
outstanding naval hero, captain of the
cruiser HMAS Sydney and later Chief of Naval
Staff

Ghost Ship
The Soviet Navy
The first book by a former Indian naval
intelligence officer on Sino-India relations,
India’s Maritime Strategy provides a unique
insight into the Indian Navy, tracing its
post-independence growth and discussing its
transformation and future in the 21st
century. In the context of the rise of
China’s maritime power in the Indian Ocean,
this book provides a nuanced view of the
extent and scope of India’s maritime reach
and the effect of this on Sino-Indian
competition. Challenging the view that by
developing a favourable environment alone,
India could seek to maintain its balance of
power with China, it is argued that despite
durable bilateral security ties with most
regional states, India’s maritime aspirations
to be the primary net security provider for
the region are unsustainable in the long
term. This book presents a comprehensive
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coverage of India’s bilateral maritime
security engagements with all the Indian
Ocean regional states, as well as the US,
France, UK and Russia. As such, it will be
useful to students and scholars of Indian and
South Asian politics, international relations
and maritime security.

Architects of Continental Seapower
In 1995, a Russian aircraft carrier is
destroyed by a mysterious creature that just
as mysteriously disappears thereafter. Three
hundred years later, Counsellor Deanna Troi
awakens in her quarters from a nightmare in
which she senses the voices of the crew of
that Russian ship, whose life-essences were
somehow absorbed by the creature that
destroyed them. And the nightmare heralds a
danger to the EnterpriseTM itself, for if
Picard can't discover a way to communicate
with the creature, it could absorb his crew
just as it did the Russians.

Sailing True North
Full color and black and white images
throughout. Historical study covers the
service in the Asia-Pacific region of the
U.S. Seventh Fleet during the 20th and 21st
centuries. The Fleet saw combat in nearly
every major battle of World War II in the
Pacific as well as in the Cold War conflicts
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in Korea and Vietnam. Today the Fleet acts as
a deterrence to aggressor nations in the
region, provides humanitarian relief in times
of disaster, participates in joint and
combined exercises, and conducts counterterrorism and anti-pirate operations.

Naval Science 2
The story of the last world war, as told by
Grand Admiral Karl Doenitz himself. His
memoir covers his early career with
submarines in the First World War and follows
both his successes and failures through the
Second World War, with great detail on the
way the U-boat campaign was waged, as told by
the man who invented U-boat tactics. Doenitz
includes details of the U-boat campaigns
during the Second World War as well as the
opinions, ideas and commentary on the period.
Of particular interest are the comments
regarding British and American conduct during
the war. An important social document, and an
invaluable source for any student of the last
war. He became the last Führer of Germany
after Hitler's suicide in May 1945 and the
books subtitle, Ten Years and Twenty Days,
is a direct reference to the time Karl
Doenitz spent in Spandau Prison having been
convicted of war crimes following trial at
Nuremberg.

21st Century Corbett
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This book describes and analyses two iconic
figures in twentieth-century naval history:
the German Admiral Alfred von Tirpitz and the
Russian Admiral Sergei Gorshkov. It examines
the men, what they thought and wrote about
seapower, the fleets they created and the
strategic consequences of what they did. More
broadly, it draws on the respective histories
of the post-1897 Imperial German Navy and the
post-1956 Soviet Navy to examine the
continental bid for large-scale seapower. The
work argues that both individuals built
navies that did not, and could not, fulfil
the objectives for which they were created.
Drawing on the legacies of both men, the book
also develops some wider ideas about the
creation of large navies by continental
states, with cautionary lessons for today’s
emerging powers, India and China. Both
admirals have received book-length
biographies, but this is the first attempt at
a comparative study and the first to draw
broader strategic lessons from their
respective attempts as continental navalists
to challenge maritime states. This book will
be of much interest to students of naval
history, strategic studies and International
Relations.

Rickover and the Nuclear Navy
This is the first academic study of India's
emerging maritime strategy, and offers a
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systematic analysis of the interplay between
Western military thought and Indian maritime
traditions. By a quirk of historical fate,
Europe embarked on its Age of Discovery just
as the main Asian powers were renouncing the
sea, ushering in centuries of Western
dominance. In the 21st century, however,
Asian states are once again resuming a naval
focus, with both China and India dedicating
some of their new-found wealth to building
powerful navies and coast guards, and drawing
up maritime strategies to govern the use of
these forces. The United States, like the
British Empire before it, is attempting to
manage these rising sea powers while
preserving its maritime primacy. This book
probes how India looks at the sea, what kind
of strategy and seagoing forces New Delhi may
craft in the coming years, and how Indian
leaders may use these forces. It examines the
material dimension, but its major premise is
that navies represent a physical expression
of a society's history, philosophical
traditions, and culture. This book, then,
ventures a comprehensive appraisal of Indian
maritime strategy. This book will be of
interest to students of sea power, strategic
studies, Indian politics and Asian Studies in
general. James R. Holmes is an Associate
Professor of Strategy at the U.S. Naval War
College and a former U.S. Navy surface
warfare officer. Toshi Yoshihara is an
Associate Professor in the Strategy and
Policy Department at the Naval War College.
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Andrew C. Winner is Professor in the
Strategic Research Department at the U.S.
Naval War College.

The Influence of Sea Power Upon
History, 1660-1783
A Brief Guide to Maritime Strategy is a
deliberately compact introductory work aimed
at junior seafarers, those who make decisions
affecting the sea services, and those who
educate seafarers and decision-makers. It
introduces readers to the main theoretical
ideas that shape how statesmen and commanders
make and execute maritime strategy in times
of peace and war. Following in the spirit of
Bernard Brodie's Layman's Guide to Naval
Strategy, a World War II-era book whose title
makes its purpose plain, it will be a
companion volume to such works as Geoffrey
Till's Seapower and Wayne Hughes's Fleet
Tactics and Coastal Combat, the classic
treatise that explains how to handle navies
in fleet actions. It takes the mystery out of
maritime strategy, which should not be an
arcane art for practitioners or policymakers, and will help the next generation
think about strategy.

Transition to Triumph
Oceans Ventured: Winning the Cold War
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at Sea
This publication is intended to provide the
reader with a basic introduction to the
Russian Navy and an appreciation of current
developments that will shape Russia’s navy
and its operations in the 21st century. In
this book, you will also find historical and
contemporary information about the Russian
Military Planning operations; its strategic
nuclear deterrent forces; the organization,
including Russian Naval officer career paths,
naval ships and aircraft fleets; and more.
Related products: Russia & the Soviet Union
resources collection can be found here: https
://bookstore.gpo.gov/catalog/internationalforeign-affairs/russia-soviet-union
Developing Emerging Leaders: The Bush School
and the Legacy of the 41st President is
available here: https://bookstore.gpo.gov/pro
ducts/sku/008-000-01195-8 Other products
produced by the U.S. Navy can be found here:
https://bookstore.gpo.gov/agency/890

Foxbats Over Dimona
Since Admiral Sergei G. Gorshkov was
appointed to the office of commander in chief
of the Soviet Navy in 1956, the Soviet Union
has made a massive investment in naval
construction, training, and operations. As a
result, the Soviet Navy has grown from a
coastal defense force to one of the world's
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two strongest navies. This book offers a
detailed assessment of every major aspect of
the Soviet Navy, from fleet structure and
training facilities to command and control
procedures and warfare and intelligence
collection capabilities.

The Chinese Navy
Presents the
Russians who
aging Soviet
the coast of

dramatic true story of sixty
gave their lives to defuse an
ballistic missile submarine off
North Carolina in 1986. Reprint.

Pigboats
China's Evolving Surface Fleet
Over the past fifteen years, the People's
Liberation Army Navy's (PLAN's) missile fastattack craft and amphibious fleets have been
significantly modernized. While these two
types of vessels have not increased in
numbers, their capabilities have increased
exponentially. This publication examines the
People's Liberation Army's (PLA's) doctrine
and training strategy in order to analyze
present and predict future missions by these
military vessels. China's deterrence posture
is improved greatly by these ships and boats,
which aid coastal water defense, and threaten
Taiwanese attempts to gain independence. In
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addition, these two fleets improve China's
long-range sealift capabilities, and help
with the PLA's traditional, and new,
nontraditional security practices. These
fleets allow the PLAN to continue offshore
operations, and begin "blue-water", or "farseas" operations, helping the United States
to predict the future nature of Chinese
maritime missions. Related items: China
collection of publications can be found here:
https://bookstore.gpo.gov/catalog/china
Chinese Military Reforms in the Age of Xi
Jinping: Drivers, Challenges, and
Implications can be found here: https://books
tore.gpo.gov/products/chinese-military-reform
s-age-xi-jinping-drivers-challenges-andimplications Indian and Chinese Engagement in
Latin America and the Caribbean: A
Comparative Assessment can be found here: htt
ps://bookstore.gpo.gov/products/indian-and-ch
inese-engagement-latin-america-and-caribbean
U.S. Landpower in the South China Sea can be
found here: https://bookstore.gpo.gov/product
s/us-landpower-south-china-sea

October Fury
Much of this book addresses the U.S. Navy's
Regulus missile program--the world's first
submarine weapon for attacking an enemy
homeland with a nuclear warhead--and the
similar Soviet Navy's cruise missile efforts.
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Understanding Soviet naval developments
Rising Tide
This analytic and historical study provides a
revealing look at naval operational
intelligence by embracing the fundamental
question of what OPINTEL is and how it
answers the fundamental question "Where is
the enemy, in what strength, and disposition,
and what is he doing right now?" It is
primarily the result of an Operational
Intelligence Lessons-Learned Symposium held
at the National Maritime Intelligence
Training Center in Dam Neck, Virginia, 12-13
September 1998. The participants included
senior intelligence professionals whose
mandate was to explore the ramifications of
the evolution of naval operational
intelligence since World War II. Current
practices were also explored with inputs from
current practitioners as represented by
various fleet and shore commands. Additional
sources for the study were oral interviews
and correspondence with senior members of the
intelligence community. The authors have
scrupulously taken the work as close to the
edge of security classification as is
possible to enhance its value without being
damaging to national security.

Hostile Waters
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A new history explains how and why, as it
prepared to enter World War II, the United
States decided to lead the postwar world. For
most of its history, the United States
avoided making political and military
commitments that would entangle it in
European-style power politics. Then,
suddenly, it conceived a new role for itself
as the world’s armed superpower—and never
looked back. In Tomorrow, the World, Stephen
Wertheim traces America’s transformation to
the crucible of World War II, especially in
the months prior to the attack on Pearl
Harbor. As the Nazis conquered France, the
architects of the nation’s new foreign policy
came to believe that the United States ought
to achieve primacy in international affairs
forevermore. Scholars have struggled to
explain the decision to pursue global
supremacy. Some deny that American elites
made a willing choice, casting the United
States as a reluctant power that sloughed off
“isolationism” only after all potential
competitors lay in ruins. Others contend that
the United States had always coveted global
dominance and realized its ambition at the
first opportunity. Both views are wrong. As
late as 1940, the small coterie of officials
and experts who composed the U.S. foreign
policy class either wanted British
preeminence in global affairs to continue or
hoped that no power would dominate. The war,
however, swept away their assumptions,
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leading them to conclude that the United
States should extend its form of law and
order across the globe and back it at
gunpoint. Wertheim argues that no one favored
“isolationism”—a term introduced by advocates
of armed supremacy in order to turn their own
cause into the definition of a new
“internationalism.” We now live, Wertheim
warns, in the world that these men created. A
sophisticated and impassioned narrative that
questions the wisdom of U.S. supremacy,
Tomorrow, the World reveals the intellectual
path that brought us to today’s global
entanglements and endless wars.

A Sailor's Story
A poignant and breathtaking tribute to the
noble tradition of the United States Navy.
The Naval Historical Foundation proudly
presents this handsome edition chronicling
the remarkable history of the Navy. Features
over 350 pages of full-color classic, rare,
and unseen photographs alongside insightful
text.

Tomorrow, the World
This second edition to the Chief Petty
Officers Guide updates the first and
modernizes a key book in USNI's Professional
Reading series. It has been written to
complement and serve as the "companion guide"
Page 14/28

Access Free Admiral Gorshkov The Man Who
Challenged The U S Navy Blue Gold
to CPO development processes and tools such
as CPO 365, CPO mess training, the Senior
Enlisted Academy, and books and articles
written for and about the CPO mess. It has
been written to increase the target audience
to include serving CPO/SCPO/MCPOs, FirstClass Petty Officers, officers, civilian
managers, foreign naval officers and senior
enlisted, U.S. Coast Guard CPOs, and sisterservice senior enlisted. This handbook
provides unique insights into the values,
beliefs, attitudes, and skills which enable
CPO success, how Chiefs use power bases,
influence tactics, and managerial skills to
achieve objectives, and how Chiefs influence
their peers and support and develop the
wardroom.

21st Century Gorshkov
Briefly describes Admiral Rickover's complex
personality, explains how he helped create
the nuclear Navy, and traces the development
of nuclear powered vessels

Forging the Trident
Admiral Gorshkov has transformed the Soviet
fleet into a world sea power for the first
time in Russian history. He is Russia's most
brilliant naval strategist of all time. He
has created the modern Soviet navy. His book
examines the main components of sea power
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among which attention is focused on the naval
fleet of the present day, capable of
conducting operations and solving strategic
tasks in different regions of the world's
oceans, together with other branches of the
armed forces and independently

Inside the Soviet Army
This collection of essays demonstrates the
critical role of Sir Julian Corbett
(1854-1922) in the development of maritime
strategy and sea power theory in the early
20th century. His close connections with
Alfred T Mahan and William S Sims helped
reinforce the trans-Atlantic axis of sea
power theory and naval education. Corbett
worked closely with Admiral Lord Fisher
(1840-1920) to enhance the strategic planning
of the Royal Navy, and compiled the official
history of the First World War.

The Navy
From one of the most distinguished admirals
of our time and a former Supreme Allied
Commander of NATO, a meditation on leadership
and character refracted through the lives of
ten of the most illustrious naval commanders
in history In Sailing True North, Admiral
Stavridis offers a lessons of leadership and
character from the lives and careers of
history's most significant naval commanders.
Page 16/28

Access Free Admiral Gorshkov The Man Who
Challenged The U S Navy Blue Gold
He also brings a lifetime of reflection to
bear on the subjects of his study--naval
history, the vocation of the admiral, and
global geopolitics. Above all, this is a book
that will help you navigate your own life's
voyage: the voyage of leadership of course,
but more important, the voyage of character.
Sailing True North helps us find the right
course to chart. Simply as epic lives, the
tales of these ten admirals offer up a
collection of the greatest imaginable sea
stories. Moreover, spanning 2,500 years from
ancient Greece to the twenty-first century,
Sailing True North is a book that offers a
history of the world through the prism of our
greatest naval leaders. None of the admirals
in this volume were perfect, and some were
deeply flawed. But from Themistocles, Drake,
and Nelson to Nimitz, Rickover, and Hopper,
important themes emerge, not least that
serving your reputation is a poor substitute
for serving your character; and that taking
time to read and reflect is not a luxury,
it's a necessity. By putting us on personal
terms with historic leaders in the maritime
sphere he knows so well, James Stavridis
gives us a compass that can help us navigate
the story of our own lives, wherever that
voyage takes us.

Cold War Submarines
A former high-ranking Soviet Army officer who
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has defected to the West delineates Soviet
tactical policy, armaments, and military
technology, and assesses army personnel and
their training

Strike from the Sea
Ready Seapower
Indian Naval Strategy in the Twentyfirst Century
Autobiography of a former vice admiral of
Indian Navy.

Memoirs Ten Years and Twenty Days
Although Theodore Roosevelt has been the
subject of numerous books, there has not been
a single volume that traces Roosevelt’s
interaction with the U.S. Navy from his work
as a naval historian in the 1880s through his
leadership of the Navy as president in the
early twentieth century. The editors of this
volume fill in this gap in the historical
literature. Each essay in this collection by
leading historians of American naval history
will cover one aspect of Roosevelt’s
relationship with the Navy while addressing
the unifying theme of his use of history and
America’s naval heritage to advocate for
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strengthening and modernizing the Navy during
his own lifetime. In addition to the book
editors, contributors are: Sarah Goldberger,
James R. Holmes, David Kohnen, Branden
Little, Jon Scott Logel, Edward J. Marolda,
Kevin D. McCranie, Matthew Oyos, Jason W.
Smith, and Craig L. Symonds.

The Admirals' Advantage
Isabella Ginor and Gideon Remez’s
groundbreaking history of the Six-Day War in
1967 radically changes our understanding of
that conflict, casting it as a crucial arena
of Cold War intrigue that has shaped the
Middle East to this day. The authors, awardwinning Israeli journalists and historians,
have investigated newly available documents
and testimonies from the former Soviet Union,
cross-checked them against Israeli and
Western sources, and arrived at fresh and
startling conclusions. Contrary to previous
interpretations, Ginor and Remez’s book shows
that the Six-Day War was the result of a
joint Soviet-Arab gambit to provoke Israel
into a preemptive attack. The authors reveal
how the Soviets received a secret Israeli
message indicating that Israel, despite its
official ambiguity, was about to acquire
nuclear weapons. Determined to destroy
Israel’s nuclear program before it could
produce an atomic bomb, the Soviets then
began preparing for war--well before Moscow
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accused Israel of offensive intent, the overt
trigger of the crisis. Ginor and Remez’s
startling account details how the Soviet-Arab
onslaught was to be unleashed once Israel had
been drawn into action and was branded as the
aggressor. The Soviets had submarine-based
nuclear missiles poised for use against
Israel in case it already possessed and tried
to use an atomic device, and the USSR
prepared and actually began a marine landing
on Israel’s shores backed by strategic
bombers and fighter squadrons. They sent
their most advanced, still-secret aircraft,
the MiG-25 Foxbat, on provocative sorties
over Israel’s Dimona nuclear complex to
prepare the planned attack on it, and to
scare Israel into making the first strike. It
was only the unpredicted devastation of
Israel’s response that narrowly thwarted the
Soviet design.

Red Star Rising at Sea
"In this book, Magnus Nordenman explores the
emerging competition between the United
States and its NATO allies and the resurgent
Russian navy in the North Atlantic. This
maritime region played a key role in the two
world wars and the Cold War, serving as the
strategic link between the United States and
Europe that enabled the flow of
reinforcements and supplies to the European
Allies. Nordenman shows that while a conflict
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in Europe has never been won in the North
Atlantic, it surely could have been lost
there. With Vladimir Putin’s Russia
threatening the peace in Europe following the
annexation of Crimea in 2014, the North
Atlantic and other maritime domains around
Europe are once again vitally important. But
this battle will in many ways be different,
Nordenman demonstrates, due to an
overstretched U.S. Navy, the rise of
disruptive technologies, a beleaguered NATO
that woke up to the Russian challenge
unprepared for high-end warfighting in the
maritime domain, and a Russia commanding a
smaller, but more sophisticated, navy
equipped with long-range cruise missiles.
Nordenman also provides a set of
recommendations for what the United States
and NATO must do now in order to secure the
North Atlantic in this new age of great power
competition."

Collins of the Sydney
"Huchthausen knows the hidden history of the
Cuban missile crisis . . . October Fury
contains startling revelations." -- TOM
CLANCY Drama on the high seas as the world
holds its breath It was the most spectacular
display of brinkmanship in the Cold War era.
In October 1962, President Kennedy risked
inciting a nuclear war to prevent the Soviet
Union from establishing missile bases in
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Cuba. The risk, however, was far greater than
Kennedy realized. October Fury uncovers
startling new information about the Cuban
missile crisis and the potentially calamitous
confrontation between U.S. Navy destroyers
and Soviet submarines in the Atlantic. Peter
Huchthausen, who served as a junior ensign
aboard one of the destroyers, reveals that a
single shot fired by any U.S. warship could
have led to an immediate nuclear response
from the Soviet submarines. This riveting
account re-creates those desperate days of
confrontation from both the American and
Russian points of view and discloses detailed
information about Soviet operational plans
and the secret orders given to submarine
commanders. It provides an engrossing, behindthe-scenes look at the technical and tactical
functions of two great navies along with
stunning portraits of the officers and
sailors on both sides who were determined to
do their duty even in the most extreme
circumstances. As absorbing and detailed as a
Tom Clancy novel, this real-life suspense
thriller is destined to become a classic of
naval literature.

The Sea Power of the State
A chronicle of the submarine conflicts
between the United States and the Soviet
Union, told from the viewpoints of seven
Russian admirals, discusses the surveillance
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of U.S. marine craft, their innovative
techniques, the development of the first
nuclear submarines, and their firsthand
experiences in key battles. Reprint.

Admiral Gorshkov
Submarines had a vital, if often unheralded,
role in the superpower navies during the Cold
War. Their crews carried out intelligencecollection operations, sought out and stood
ready to destroy opposing submarines, and,
from the early 1960s, threatened missile
attacks on their adversary's homeland,
providing in many respects the most
survivable nuclear deterrent of the Cold War.
For both East and West, the modern submarine
originated in German U-boat designs obtained
at the end of World War II. Although enjoying
a similar technology base, by the 1990s the
superpowers had created submarine fleets of
radically different designs and capabilities.
Written in collaboration with the former
Soviet submarine design bureaus, Norman
Polmar and K. J. Moore authoritatively
demonstrate in this landmark study how
differing submarine missions, antisubmarine
priorities, levels of technical competence,
and approaches to submarine design
organizations and management caused the
divergence.

A Brief Guide to Maritime Strategy
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A thrilling story of the Cold War, told by a
former navy secretary on the basis of
recently declassified documents. When Ronald
Reagan took office in January 1981, the
United States and NATO were losing the Cold
War. The USSR had superiority in conventional
weapons and manpower in Europe, and had
embarked on a massive program to gain naval
preeminence. But Reagan already had a plan to
end the Cold War without armed conflict.
Reagan led a bipartisan Congress to restore
American command of the seas by building the
navy back to six hundred major ships and
fifteen aircraft carriers. He adopted a bold
new strategy to deploy the growing fleet to
northern waters around the periphery of the
Soviet Union and demonstrate that the NATO
fleet could sink Soviet submarines, defeat
Soviet bomber and missile forces, and strike
aggressively deep into the Soviet homeland if
the USSR attacked NATO in Central Europe. New
technology in radars, sensors, and electronic
warfare made ghosts of American submarines
and surface fleets. The United States proved
that it could effectively operate carriers
and aircraft in the ice and storms of Arctic
waters, which no other navy had attempted.
The Soviets, suffocated by this naval
strategy, were forced to bankrupt their
economy trying to keep pace. Shortly
thereafter the Berlin Wall fell, and the USSR
disbanded. In Oceans Ventured, John Lehman
reveals for the first time the untold story
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of the naval operations that played a major
role in winning the Cold War.

Chief Petty Officers Guide, 2nd Edition
Admiral of the Fleet of the Soviet Union
Sergei Georgiyevich Gorshkov led the Soviet
Navy for almost three decades during the
height of the Cold War. He was the architect
of the Red Fleet, turning it from little more
than a coastal defense force into the most
powerful navy that Russia ever possessed. It
was a remarkable achievement and gave his
country unprecedented influence far beyond
its shores. Ahead of his time, he was a
strategist who advocated a much broader view
of sea power than just the naval element,
drawing together the exploitation of natural
resources, the conduct of mercantile
business, the enabling of legal frameworks,
societal needs, environmental protection,
politics and maritime security into his
unified vision. But, most importantly for
today's scholars, he was also a writer,
capturing his thoughts in books and articles
written throughout his period at the helm.
Now, a century after the Russian Revolution
and almost three decades after the collapse
of the USSR, there is renewed interest in the
history of the Cold War. The time is right
for new, objective assessments of the
confrontation that shaped so much of the last
century, for in it there are lessons for our
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own. Western, predominantly Anglo-American
concepts of sea power have so dominated
theory and practise that they have become
accepted in the West almost without question.
Sergei Gorshkov showed that there is always
an alternative perspective. 21st Century
Gorshkov is a collection of writing by one of
the twentieth century's most revered naval
figures. Articles, many of which have not
previously been published in English, sit
alongside notable passages from his more
famous books, each with a short introduction
linking the work to the challenges facing
navies everywhere today. Planners from
Washington, DC to Beijing, London to New
Delhi have much to learn from the man behind
the most rapid naval expansion program in
peacetime history. Gorshkov's ideas on
teamwork, ethos, naval 'art' and 'science',
power and prosperity remain as relevant today
as the day they were written.
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